USG Study Abroad Committee
January 23, 2009 Meeting
Macon State College

Attendance:

Nancy Shumaker (Georgia Southern), Brian Ray (ABAC), Debra Denzer (GPC), Bill Schaniel (UWG),

Kasee Laster (UGA), Susan Pratt (GA Tech), Farrah Bernardino (Georgia State), Nneka-Nora Osakwe
(Albany State University), Patricia Ryan-



- Each institution needs to coordinate with its business office as to where the money (from funds) should
go. It is possible to put it in an agency account but it is at each school’s discretion.

- Resources on the BOR website — it is an excellent list of resources, but at this point we don’t know if
there will be someone to maintain it.

- The Study Abroad Audit draft report will be issued soon. The auditors are generally satisfied with the
results, and they were pleased with all the collaboration they received from all the institutions. These were
not big issues, but as we expected in many places, practices have not caught up to the policy.



- Middle Georgia College - We are getting invoices from CISI because they are clearing their books.
Have many of you been receiving this? Because of the delayed invoices we are running into closed
agency accounts. When is the contract coming to an end? We will look into re-negotiating the contract,
who will sign the contract? We are in the 3" year of the contract and it is a 5-year contract. Institutions
are allowed to choose their own vendor if they don’t want CISI.

- Issues for committee — we need to plan a meeting in April. We can suggest a date for other committees
in order to coordinate with the other committees. Tentative date: April 17, 2009

Hopefully we will have more information about the transition by the next meeting.

- UGA Kasee Laster — Semester in Costa Rica — education major. And we have a new catalog for UGA
programs.

11:41am meeting ended



